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October 21, 2024 
 
Dear Valued Member, 
 
It is that time of year when we reach out regarding our programs and services—in this case the Safety 
Management program—to confirm your participation for the upcoming year. We very much appreciate 
the opportunity to partner with you and hope to continue to serve you for many years to come. 
 
If you attended our in-person review meeting in the spring or participated in our Zoom listening session 
last month you may recall that each year the MMUA Board of Directors reviews and approves MMUA’s 
fees. For 2025, the Board has approved a 3.5% increase which is roughly commensurate with the 
inflation rate. 
 
Last year you signed an updated Safety Management Service Agreement (copy included). That 
agreement remains in effect and will automatically renew on December 31. Following the issuance of that 
agreement, we heard from some members who noted the agreement did not offer a clear exit clause at 
any point other than at the end of each year. To address this unintentional oversight, we have prepared 
an Addendum to the agreement which is included in this email. Please sign and return the Addendum no 
later than December 15.  
 
Now is a good time to review the level (tier) of service you are enrolled in, as noted in your agreement. If 
you wish to change tiers or add additional days within a tier, please let us know as soon as possible so 
that we can make the necessary adjustments to both billing and service by January 1, 2025. 
 
For your convenience, we have also included a copy of your certificate of insurance. If your insurance 
binder has expired, please send us a copy of your current certificate naming MMUA as a certificate holder 
(see the box in the lower left corner).  
 
One final item to note, our office has moved. Our new address as of October 14 is: 
600 Highway 169 South, Suite 701, St. Louis Park, MN 55426-1200. 
 
As always, we appreciate your prompt response. Please contact us if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

                                             
Mike Willetts       Karleen Kos 
Director of Training and Safety     Chief Executive Officer 
Cell: 612-802-8474      Direct: 763-746-0701 
mwilletts@mmua.org      kkos@mmua.org 
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